
Saucon Rail Trail Memorial Bench Program Policy                     
Lower Saucon Township 

Adopted August 17, 2011 

 
 
Please be advised that as of May 21, 2012, all seven (7) 
bench locations have been taken.  We will consider 
adding more benches in the future. 

 
 
  A program whereby individuals and organizations can purchase a 

memorial bench that will be located along the Lower Saucon Township 
portion of the Saucon Rail Trail. 

 
 Seven (7) locations have been selected initially along the 1.4 mile Lower 

Saucon Township section of the trail. The locations are purposely remote 
from any residences abutting the trail to avoid any disturbance. 
Depending on the popularity of the program more locations may be 
selected in the future. 

 

 Bench locations will be selected by Lower Saucon Township 
 

 The approved color for the benches is green  
 

 The program will be limited to individuals and local Saucon Valley 
organizations. No commercial sponsorships will be accepted. 

 

 Individuals and organizations purchasing the benches will make 
payment directly to Eternal Products who will assemble the bench, 
prepare the engraved memorial plaque and install the bench at the 
location chosen on the Rail Trail. No costs will be incurred by the 
Township. 

 

 The benches selected are very durable, will be anchored securely, and 
should withstand normal usage by trail users. However, if the bench is 
damaged or stolen, the Township will not be responsible for its repair or 
replacement.  

 

 For information on how to purchase these benches, contact Jack 
Cahalan, Township Manager, at (610) 865-3291 or at 
manager@lowersaucontownship.org.  

mailto:manager@lowersaucontownship.org

